






 !"# $%

&'()*+,(*-(.)/*0(1'(*2345+*.*)(63+.+478*./*5(.9()/*48*73)*:4(59;

<(+*0(*.)(*(=3.55-*6)739*+7*>870*+,.+*('()-*9.-*73)*?3/+7@()/*,.'(*?7@(

+7*)(5-*78*+,(*A7):*8.@(*+7*/+.89*:7)*=3.54+-B*2(.3+-*.89*?).:+/@.8/,46;



 !"#!$%&

'()*+,-./*01*2(3450456*73189*:1*+)..*31*;)045*,4*8,<*,7*8()*.38)18*8)2(4,.,5023.*044,=380,41

+)*2,418348.>*.,,?*7,-*8()*;)18*34/*@,18*2A--)48*0/)31*04*/)10546*;)3A8>*34/*3-89

B)23A1)*38*C,-7*08D1*3.+3>1*3;,A8*(,+*+)*234*.0=)E*;)88)-9



EPIC BLOC WALL BASIN/BATH 240MM SET CHROME 

code 

6218.045A

Add the finishing touches to your creative vision with Epic Bloc's stunning new
three-piece tapware collection. This luxurious range is available in exciting
combinations of black, chrome, gold, rose gold and copper, with interchangeable
style options to create your own signature bathroom look.

EPIC BLOC WALL BASIN/BATH 180MM SET CHROME 

code 

6219.045A

Add the finishing touches to your creative vision with Epic Bloc's stunning new
three-piece tapware collection. This luxurious range is available in exciting
combinations of black, chrome, gold, rose gold and copper, with interchangeable
style options to create your own signature bathroom look.

EPIC BLOC BASIN SET CHROME 

code 

6226.045A

Add the finishing touches to your creative vision with Epic Bloc's stunning new
three-piece tapware collection. This luxurious range is available in exciting
combinations of black, chrome, gold, rose gold and copper, with interchangeable
style options to create your own signature bathroom look.

EPIC BLOC CHROME RANGE 



EPIC BLOC WALL TOP ASSEMBLY CHROME 

code 

6228.04

Add the finishing touches to your creative vision with Epic Bloc's stunning new
three-piece tapware collection. This luxurious range is available in exciting
combinations of black, chrome, gold, rose gold and copper, with interchangeable
style options to create your own signature bathroom look.

EPIC WALL BASIN OUTLET 240MM 

code 

6396.045A

Bold, assured and stylish. Epic’s sculptured, soft curves take inspiration from
Europe, delivered with detailed and quality Australian design and engineering. At
home in any designer bathroom or kitchen, the Epic Collection is built tough
enough for everyday rigors.

EPIC TOWER BASIN MIXER 

code 

6398.045A

Bold, assured and stylish. Epic’s sculptured, soft curves take inspiration from
Europe, delivered with detailed and quality Australian design and engineering. At
home in any designer bathroom or kitchen, the Epic Collection is built tough
enough for everyday rigors.

EPIC SPLICE BASIN MIXER (WHITE/CHROME) 

code 

6399.305A

Calm and considered, Epic Splice’s refined lines and distinctive, two-tone
aesthetic exudes a peaceful, yet powerful Zen-like quality. Available in distinctive
white and chrome or black and chrome combinations, Epic Splice elevates any
bathroom into a designer retreat.



EPIC SPLICE BASIN MIXER (BLACK/CHROME) 

code 

6399.905A

Calm and considered, Epic Splice’s refined lines and distinctive, two-tone
aesthetic exudes a peaceful, yet powerful Zen-like quality. Available in distinctive
white and chrome or black and chrome combinations, Epic Splice elevates any
bathroom into a designer retreat.

EPIC BASIN MIXER

code

6401.045A

Bold, assured and stylish. Epic’s sculptured, soft curves take inspiration from
Europe, delivered with detailed and quality Australian design and engineering. At
home in any designer bathroom or kitchen, the Epic Collection is built tough
enough for everyday rigors.

EPIC BATH/SHOWER MIXER WITH DIVERTER 

code 

6405.04

Bold, assured and stylish. Epic’s sculptured, soft curves take inspiration from
Europe, delivered with detailed and quality Australian design and engineering. At
home in any designer bathroom or kitchen, the Epic Collection is built tough
enough for everyday rigors.

EPIC FIXED WALL STRAIGHT SHOWER 

code 

6406.043A

Bold, assured and stylish. Epic’s sculptured, soft curves take inspiration from
Europe, delivered with detailed and quality Australian design and engineering. At
home in any designer bathroom or kitchen, the Epic Collection is built tough
enough for everyday rigors.



EPIC FIXED WALL UPSWEPT SHOWER 

code 

6407.043A

Bold, assured and stylish. Epic’s sculptured, soft curves take inspiration from
Europe, delivered with detailed and quality Australian design and engineering. At
home in any designer bathroom or kitchen, the Epic Collection is built tough
enough for everyday rigors.

EPIC BATH OUTLET 240MM 

code 

6408.04

Bold, assured and stylish. Epic’s sculptured, soft curves take inspiration from
Europe, delivered with detailed and quality Australian design and engineering. At
home in any designer bathroom or kitchen, the Epic Collection is built tough
enough for everyday rigors.

EPIC FREESTANDING BATH FILLER 

code 

6409.04

Bold, assured and stylish. Epic’s sculptured, soft curves take inspiration from
Europe, delivered with detailed and quality Australian design and engineering. At
home in any designer bathroom or kitchen, the Epic Collection is built tough
enough for everyday rigors.

EPIC PLATEMOUNT WALL BASIN MIXER 240MM 

code 

6411.045A

Bold, assured and stylish. Epic’s sculptured, soft curves take inspiration from
Europe, delivered with detailed and quality Australian design and engineering. At
home in any designer bathroom or kitchen, the Epic Collection is built tough
enough for everyday rigors.



EPIC PLATEMOUNT WALL BATH MIXER 180MM 

code 

6413.04

Bold, assured and stylish. Epic’s sculptured, soft curves take inspiration from
Europe, delivered with detailed and quality Australian design and engineering. At
home in any designer bathroom or kitchen, the Epic Collection is built tough
enough for everyday rigors.

EPIC PLATEMOUNT WALL BATH MIXER 240MM 

code 

6414.04

Bold, assured and stylish. Epic’s sculptured, soft curves take inspiration from
Europe, delivered with detailed and quality Australian design and engineering. At
home in any designer bathroom or kitchen, the Epic Collection is built tough
enough for everyday rigors.

EPIC BATH/SHOWER MIXER 

code 

6415.04

Bold, assured and stylish. Epic’s sculptured, soft curves take inspiration from
Europe, delivered with detailed and quality Australian design and engineering. At
home in any designer bathroom or kitchen, the Epic Collection is built tough
enough for everyday rigors.

EPIC BATH OUTLET 180MM 

code 

6417.04

Bold, assured and stylish. Epic’s sculptured, soft curves take inspiration from
Europe, delivered with detailed and quality Australian design and engineering. At
home in any designer bathroom or kitchen, the Epic Collection is built tough
enough for everyday rigors.



EPIC WALL BASIN OUTLET 180MM 

code 

6418.045A

Bold, assured and stylish. Epic’s sculptured, soft curves take inspiration from
Europe, delivered with detailed and quality Australian design and engineering. At
home in any designer bathroom or kitchen, the Epic Collection is built tough
enough for everyday rigors.

A number of brands and products on this page are the subject of registered trade marks, register designs and/or registered patents.
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